
    DONATE NOW    

“Even a single lamp dispels the deepest darkness.”

— Mahatma Gandhi

We at Share & Care wish you and your family a happy Diwali! As we emerge from the
darkness of the past 18 months, this holiday season may be the first time for many of us
to be able to gather and celebrate with all of our loved ones. On this auspicious occasion,
we hope that this Diwali is a harbinger of joy, prosperity, and light for you and yours.

During this joyous time, we would also like to send our sincerest thanks to our supporters.
As Mahatma Gandhi taught, a single lamp can overcome darkness. Your time, well-
wishes, and generosity keep the lamp of compassion lit and enable Share & Care to shine
and empower our beneficiaries. We are so grateful for your support.

     HELP US KEEP THE LAMP LIT     

 


 
 
 
 

MAKE A DONATION

https://shareandcare.salsalabs.org/donate/index.html
http://shareandcare.org/
https://shareandcare.org/donate-now
https://shareandcare.org/donate-now
https://www.facebook.com/shareandcarefoundation
https://www.instagram.com/shareandcareorg/
https://www.youtube.com/user/SCF4India
https://twitter.com/scf4india
https://www.linkedin.com/company/share-and-care-foundation
mailto:hello@shareandcare.org
https://shareandcare.salsalabs.org/donate/index.html
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